Vince Jackson
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From: Julia Smith <juliatsmithl@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 11:45 AM

To: Vince Jackson

Subject: Case Z-18044. V-180026

As a property owner (18541 Scenic 98) | am very concerned about the rezoning request by the Dyas Family at Battles
Wharf. Our family home is located to the north of property in question, along the same sidewalk.

There are no other multi divided lots anywhere along Battles/Point Clear waterfront Please consider the surrounding
property owners, many that have owned their homes for generations, before ruling on this case.

Thank you,

Julia Touart Smith

Sent from my iPhone



